
Bakewell priorities; As many of you will be aware the Bakewell 
Safer Neighbourhood Team’s current priority is Road Safety, which 
includes speeding and dangerous parking offences such as those 
committed by parking on a white line system. With that in mind we 
have planned speeding operations throughout December.

Community Engagements:
Throughout this month we have had several great community 
engagement opportunities ranging from school talks at Youlgrave all 
saints primary school and others to discuss online safety and the 
effects of bullying both online and in person, and further talks 
regarding road safety and expectations in the community.


Local community issues we are targeting:

• Hollywell parking issues.

• Shoplifting around the town centre.

• Burglaries in rural communities.

• Cycle thefts 


If you feel as though there are more issues than what we are currently 
aware of please do come to some of our community engagements where 
we can hear you out, alternatively you can tell us about your local issues 
via the following www.derbyshirealert.co.uk.
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Upcoming December community 
engagements:

• December 4th multi agency 
surgery council chamber, 
council Hall, Bakewell.

• December 8th, exam church 
centre 11am-12pm, street 
meet.

• December 9th Baslow sports 
field café, 10am -11am street 
meet.

• December 14th street meet, 
Bakewell cricket pavilion, 2pm 
– 3pm

• December 15th H2H surveys 
and Derbyshire Alert 
awareness, The Avenues, 
Bakewell.

• December 15th Bakewell ABC 
10am – 11am street meet.
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Did you know you can use Crime Stoppers to 
report issues with drug dealing and drug use 
anonymously? You can ring either 0800 555 111 or 
visit the website: Crimestoppers@uk.org

http://www.derbyshirealert.co.uk/

